
MARCO	ISLAND	SENIOR	SOFTBALL	BOARD	MEETING	APRIL	9,	2016	
	
Commissioner	Bill	Shurina	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	8AM	in	the	social	room	of	
the	Duchess	Condominium.	
	
	
Present:		Tom	Angelo,	John	De	Rosa,	Jerry	Engel	(phone),	Ron	Irwin,	Bill	Kaschube	
	 					Bill	Moors,	John	Remhoff,	Chuck	Reich,	Bill	Shurina,	Tom	Whitlock.	
	
Absent:	None	
	
2017	APPLICATION	FORM;	
	 The	application	form	was	updated.	
	 League	playing	dates:	January	9	through	March	31,	2017.	
	 Applications	must	be	received	by	September	15,	2016	for	eligibility	to			
	 	 participate.	
	 	
	 MOTION	
	 Because	new	players	must	be	at	least	60	years	of	age	by	January	1,	2017,	a	
	 copy	of	the	applicants	drivers	license	is	required	with	the	application.	
	 New	players	must	be	able	to	participate	for	the	entire	3	month	season.	
	 	 New	players	who	rent	on	Marco	Island	must	include	a	copy	of	their		 	
	 	 rental	agreement	with	the	application	as	proof	of	3-month		 	
	 	 residency.	
	 	 Existing	players	are	grandfathered	for	2-month	participation.	
	 MOTION	carried	unanimously.	
	
BOARD	ASSIGNMENTS	2017	
	 	
	 Player	Personnel	Committee:	John	Remhoff	(Director),	Tom	Angelo,	Ron	
	 Irwin	
	
	 Budgets:		Bill	Kaschube,	Bill	Shurina.	
	
	 Website:	Tom	Whitlock,	Jerry	Engel.	
	 	
	 Meeting	Notes:		Jerry	Engel,	Bill	Moors.	
	
	 Umpires:	John	De	Rosa,	Jerry	Engel.	
	
	 Field	Maintenance,	Equipment,	Medical	Supplies:		Bill	Shurina,	Chuck	Reich,		
	 	 Ron	Irwin.	
	
	 Announcers,	Scorers:	Bill	Moors.	
	
	 Special	Events:	Chuck	Reich,	John	Remhoff.	



	
	 Communications,	Newspaper	Relations:		Bill	Shurina,	Tom	Angelo,			 	
	 	 Tom	Whitlock.	
	 	 	
	 	 Newspaper	pictures,	league	pictures:	Mike	Galatis.	
	
	 	 An	attempt	will	be	made	to	recruit	interested	individuals	to	help	with		
	 	 the	communication	duties	
	
	 Sponsor	Relations:		Bill	Shurina,	Chuck	Reich.	
	
	 Rules	(Local	and	ASA):		John	De	Rosa,	Jerry	Engel.	
	
The	.44/375	softballs	used	in	recent	seasons	are	no	longer	being	produced.		
Available	options	will	be	tested	during	the	summer	pick-up	games.	
	
The	Annual	Dinner	Dance	will	be	held	March	4,	2017.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Bill	Moors	
Tom	Whitlock	
	
	 	
	
	


